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         St Catherine’s Primary School
Thursday 24th June 2021
Dear Parents/Carers
I am writing to you as the school year draws to a close to keep you up to date with our latest news in terms of our staffing. 

Miss Broadley and Miss Reynolds will, sadly, be leaving us this session. We all wish them both all the very best in her new post. After 6 wonderful years in St Catherine’s Miss Furlong is taking a career break for a year. We will miss her very much but wish her all the best for this exciting chapter. 
Can I take this opportunity to thank you all for your hard work and support it has been another year like no other! We have all had our unique challenges to face in our own families. You have coped with the changes brilliantly well. We thank you for all your hard work with Remote learning and keeping your children going with their learning. 
We still don’t know what exactly August will look like but we hope and pray there will be more easing of the restrictions and more normality in schools. The school day will return to 9.00am – 3.00pm for all children next session and we will continue to have a soft start 8.45am – 9.00am for P1-3 children. 
 I appreciate all the hard work of the staff, children and families to ensure we continue to do the very best we can for all our children in whatever way that has to be. I am looking forward to starting of a new school session in August and working with you all to continue our journey to make St Catherine’s the very best we can be. 
Have a lovely summer holiday! 
Best Wishes


 Headteacher







